
From: Don
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Hi I"ve been a resident of this beautiful state for over 45 years I"d like to say no northern pass please last

thing we need is eversource ripping us of even more than it is already thank you for your time
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 3:53:08 AM

Sent from my iPhone
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